Good morning, Gateway! Today is Thursday, January 12, 2023.

If you would like to attend the 7"/8" grade Social today, please turn in your
reservation form to the Office NOW! This is your last chance to submit your reservation.

For those of you wanting to submit a short story for the yearbook, you have until
tomorrow afternoon to email or share it with Mrs. Stoskopf.

The Student Store will be open tomorrow during lunches. Please remember to
bring small bills.

There is NO PRIDE club today as our counselors are out at a training.
AV Club meeting is cancelled today.

Attention Soccer Teams: please turn in your uniforms to the Office by Friday if
you have not already done so.

Girls Basketball tryouts start Tuesday, January 17; tomorrow is the deadline for
registration to ensure eligibility for tryouts. Please complete your registration on Final
Forms and upload a current physical if you have not already done so. If you have
already registered, please check your email; you may have a message from Final Forms
that needs to be addressed. Girls Basketball is a cut sport, so it is only open to 7" and
8t grade girls.

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!



